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MAURY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION

October 15, 2020

To the Commissioners of ANC6OA:

On behalf of the Maury Elementary Parent Teacher Association, I write to offer our support of
the proposed bike lane along Tennessee Avenue, NE between East Capitol Street, NE and 5
Street, NE.

I have reviewed the plans for the proposed lanes and believe they would increase the safety for
students and families who will use this route to get to and from school. I have also consulted
with school operations officials and we agree that these plans would have limited to no impact on
school operations. For these reasons, I would encourage the ANC to send a letter to the District
Department of Transportation in support of the proposed by lanes.

Thank you for consideration of our position.

Sincerely,

T

Ross Kyle
President, Maury PTA




